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Memorandum 
Date:  June 23, 2025 

To:  OVWRC Customers 

From:  Laurie Benjamin, General Manager 

Re:  Site Closure 

  
 
Please be advised that the site will be CLOSED on the following dates: 
 

Friday, July 18 – 11:30 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
Saturday, July 19 – 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

 
This closure applies to both the main entrance (Gate 1) and hazardous waste depot (Gate 3). 
Closure of the site is required for the replacement of the weigh scale at Gate 1. We will resume 
regular operating hours on Monday, July 21.   
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your cooperation during this closure.  


